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(whichever is earlier). As
per your requirements, there
is still some kilometers
left before you service your
KWID.
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operation across China in
the first three quarters of
this year, according to the
country's railway operator.
That figure ...

Over 2,300 km of new
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Logo winners Oliver Radcliff
and Elias Scott The scheme
is administered by KM
Charity Team and the routes
... to design a logo for
their new 'bus' service.
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10.5kW electric motor churns
out 520 Nm of peak torque.
Further, the motorbike ...
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A total of 2,381 km of new
railway lines were put into
operation across China in
the first three quarters of
this year, according to the
country's railway operator.
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This was reported by The
Xinhua ...

Over 2,300 km of new
railways put into service
across China from Jan-Sept
BEIJING, Oct. 31 (Xinhua) --
A total of 2,381 km of new
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